
EDITORIAL NOTES

The Casualty Actuarial Society will be celebrating their 50th anniversary
at their meeting in the Autumn of 1964 and have extended a warm invitation
to ASTIN members to attend the meeting. Any member of ASTIN, other
than those who are members of the Casualty Actuarial Society, who are
likely to be in a position to be present, are invited to let our Secretary know.

In connection with the arrangements being made for the 17th International
Congress to be held in 1964, members will have received copies of letter
No. I.C.A. 2. It is anticipated that the General Meeting of ASTIN members
will be held in London on Friday, 29th May, 1964, prior to the discussions of
Subject No. 4—Practical applications of modern statistical techniques in
motor and other non-life insurance branches and in life insurance. Arrange-
ments are being made for the organisation of informal discussions in Edin-
burgh on Monday, 1st June, 1964, and any member who would like to put
forward suggestions for subjects to be discussed informally on that day is
invited to notify our Secretary.

The text of the papers relating to subject II "Theory of Fire Insurance
and its Practical Application" and to subject III "Problems Relating to
Exceptional Claims" of the last Colloquium held in Juan-les-Pins are pu-
blished in this issue of the ASTIN Bulletin as well as the full text of the
invited lecture held by Prof. Borch in Juan-les-Pins.
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